
 

Ref: Harvest/23/noc 
 
 
22nd September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
At this time of year, people all over the country are looking forward to Harvest and how they can 
help people less fortunate. 
 
As part of our celebrations, the children we will be exploring harvest in school, including the purpose 
and message of Harvest. 
 
We are also inviting children and their families to contribute produce to be distributed to those in 
need throughout the local area, and would welcome donations of the below items which will be 
passed on to the local charity foodbank in Walsall.  
 
Tinned/dried foods 
Tea/Coffee 
Rice/Pasta 
Toiletries 
Packet food  
 
Please ensure that all donations are within their use by/best before dates. Donations can be 
brought into school from Monday 25th September to Wednesday 4th October and given to your 
child’s class teacher or the school office. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for us to support our local community and many individuals who are 
in great need.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your kind donations. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
Headteacher 

 


